Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 10:47 AM
To: 'Erik Appel'

Cc: Bryan Campbell; Deborah Hensley
Subject: RE: Quarterly Reporting

Erik,

While we realize that the regulations require quarterly reporting, we feel it can save the state additional money at
sites where semi-annual monitoring is required if no status report is required. Until further notice feel free to reduce
your reporting to semi-annual for the two sites you have with me ( RO0000386 and RO0000422).

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm

From: Erik Appel [mailto:EAppel@eticeng.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 10:38 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Bryan Campbell; Deborah Hensley
Subject: Quarterly Reporting

Barbara,

We at ETIC were wanting clarification on how quarterly reporting should be handled for our sites that are going to
reduced sampling. Primarily the question come down to the reference in the California Code of Regulations, Title 23,
Division 3, Chapter 16, Section 2652 (d).

Some other regulators have confirmed that they would like a letter on the off-sampling quarters, we would like to know
if you would like these reports for our sites at:

04334 - 2492 Castro Valley Boulevard, Castro Valley - RO0000386

and

04FGN - 14994 East 14th Street, San Leandro - RO0000422

You stated on the phone that | should make this request via e-mail for your files and ours.

Thanks,



--Erik

K. Erik Appel, PG

Senior Project Geologist

ETIC Engineering, Inc.

Office - 925-602-4710 ext. 21
Cell - 925-642-2545



